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PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF CONSTRUCTION 

Southport Levee Borrow Site Restoration Project 
West Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency 

DeSilva Gates Construction will begin work on the Southport Levee Borrow Site Restoration Project on or 
about Tuesday, May 26, 2020. This work is being performed under contract with the West Sacramento 
Area Flood Control Agency. 

 
The initial phase of work will begin on or about May 26, 2020 and is expected to continue through 
October of 2020. The initial phase of work will consist of importing dirt with on-highway trucks along the 
route shown on the attached map. Trucks are scheduled to haul from Elk Grove starting at 4:00 AM and 
continuing until 4:00 PM.  No road closures or parking restrictions will occur during this phase of 
construction. 

 
The final phase of work will consist of slurry sealing Gregory Road. This phase of work is planned for 
October 2020. During this final phase of work some road closures and parking restrictions may occur. 
You will be notified two weeks in advance of this final phase of work and how it may temporarily affect 
your access. 

 
The DeSilva Gates Representative Authorized to make decisions and who has the ability to respond to an 
emergency on the project at any time is: 

 

• Spencer Boyer, Project Manager sboyer@desilvagates.com (916) 545-4710 
 

All correspondence related to the project should be mailed to: 
 

DeSilva Gates Construction 
3855 North Freeway Blvd., Ste. 100 
Sacramento, CA 95834 
Attn: Spencer Boyer, Project Manager 
Phone: (916) 386-9708/ Fax: (916) 383-8426 

 

 
Respectfully, 
DESILVA GATES CONSTRUCTION, LP 

SPENCER BOYER 

Project Manager 

http://www.desilvagates.com/
mailto:sboyer@desilvagates.com
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